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4th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

A number of parents/carers have asked about out plans around the 

Coronavirus threat. We have a clear risk assessment in place and continue 

to follow Government and local authority advice. There are currently no 

cases at King Athelstan. School is open as usual. We will provide more 

details about the measures we have in place in the next 24 hours.  
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